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President: Chuck Zimmer 
Vice President: Bill Conrad 

Secretary: Ron Callender 
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Webmaster: John Gesslein 
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December: PLEASE NOTE - NO MEETING IN DECEMBER  
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A Holiday Newsletter Message 

This is the last newsletter for 2018, where did the year go?  

A great time was had by all at our Year End Party.  

A special thanks to Dave and Kathy Fontanini for organizing the Year End Party.  

Merry Christmas, Happy Holidays and Happy New Year.  
 
From your webmaster, 
John Gesslein  

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

December Birthdays 
Charlie Britten 12/14 
Sue Peterson 12/14 

Claude Mosley 12/20 
John Gesslein 12/24 

Sharon Zimmer 12/31  

January Birthdays 
Dave Fontanini 1/21 

Bill Conrad 1/25 
Elaine Basegio 1/29  

 
 

Webmaster’s Notes 
Check out our Facebook page, a link to it is on our home page.  

Check out the Bulletin Board, for RCC Merchandise.  

New pictures have been added to the Gallery page.  

RCC Videos YouTube link now available on the Gallery page.  

To get a copy of this month's newsletter, just click on Download.  



I have added a link to our YouTube Introduction on the Information page.  

To get a copy of the RCC Constitution, just click on the Member Page.  

If you are a Corvette owner and would like get more information about the River City 
Corvettes Club, just send us an email at postmaster@rivercitycorvettes.com.  
 
RCC Webmaster, 
John Gesslein  
webmaster@rivercitycorvettes.com.  
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